
 

 

City of Stonecrest Announces Turkey Giveaway Event at Browns Mill Recreation Center 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: 11/12/2023 

Stonecrest, Georgia- The City of Stonecrest is excited to announce a community-driven initiative, as we team up with 

various organizations to host a Turkey & Food Box Giveaway event. The event will take place on Saturday, November 

18th, starting at 12:00 PM at the Browns Mill Recreation Center, located at 5101 Browns Mill Road in Stonecrest. The 

event will end when all the turkeys and food boxes have been distributed. This year, we will be giving away 1000 turkeys 

and food boxes.  

 

This collaborative effort is made possible through the partnership of several influential organizations and community 

leaders, including: 

• City of Stonecrest  

• Walmart 

• Publix 

• Berean Christian Church  

• Ousley United Methodist Church  

• Cariblanta Sports & Cultural Club 

• First African Community Food Pantry 

 

"The Turkey & Food Box Giveaway is a testament to the City of Stonecrest's commitment to supporting its residents, 

particularly during the holiday season. Saturday’s event, and others taking place across the community promises to be a 

heartwarming and joyous occasion, as families and individuals are invited to receive a complimentary turkey and food box 

to share with loved ones, ensuring that no one in our community goes without a delicious meal on Thanksgiving." - Mayor 

Jazzmin Cobble, City of Stonecrest  

### 

 

For more information about the Turkey Giveaway event, please contact: James Upchurch 

Communications Director, jupchurch@stonecrestga.gov 

 


